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Transportation  Services Advi sory  Council  

January 30,  2020 3:30-4:30  p.m.,  JCK 880  

Meeting Minutes  

 

Steven Herrera, Cynthia Castillo, Robert Garcia, Stephanie Daniels, Alex Vogt, 

Margarita Pitti, Stephen Prentice, Captain Pat Cochran, Marci Peterson 

 Harry Bowers, Dr. Joseph Falocco, Gordon Green, Dr. Roque Mendez, Preston 

Nieves, John Rogers, Chief Laurie Clouse, Dr. Joanne Smith 

Meeting Minutes – October 24, 2019 
There were no changes to the minutes from the October 24, 2019 meeting. Minutes have been posted 
to the website. 

President’s Cabinet Updates 
No new updates were reported. 

New Proposals 
No new proposals were presented at the meeting. 

Spring Shuttle Route Changes 
A handout was distributed regarding spring 2020 shuttle route changes. Changes include: 

• Route 12 – Bobcat Village – Matthews stop will remain closed due to construction. 

• Route 21 – Blanco River – Service will resume to CastleRock. 

• Route 22 – Mill Street – Due to City of San Marcos construction, Copper Beech, Verandah and 
Telluride will still temporarily be located on the alternate side of the street until construction is 
complete. 

• Route 25 – Ranch Road – The Highcrest stop will be serviced at The Retreat during evening, 
night and weekend service. 

Discussion of Parking Rules and Regulations 
Mr. Prentice explained that proposed changes to parking rules and regulations will be brought to TSAC 
at the February meeting. Items that may be discussed are 

• Limit to number of reserved spaces 

• Not selling permits to community members 

Discussion of Draft of Parking Concepts Proposal 
A draft proposal plan for building construction and parking on campus for the years of 2020-2023 was 
presented to the group. This included projects that are either completed or in the planning stages for 
more housing on campus and the effect it will have on parking. There was a discussion among the group 
and no questions or comments were given at that time. This will be presented to TSAC again in February 
to give more members the opportunity to comment. 
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Next Meeting 
A meeting poll will be sent to members to determine when they would like to meet in February. 

Adjourn: 4:29 p.m. 
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